THORNDALE AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

P.O. Box 668
Thorndale, Texas 76577


Dear 2012 Christmas Parade Participants,


In order to try and create as safe and enjoyable environment as possible for everyone involved in the parade, the Thorndale Chamber of Commerce would like to make a few suggestions for you. These are not hard and fast rules in order to participate but just friendly suggestions for you to take into consideration when planning your float or other entries.

· If you are planning on giving out candy or some other item to parade watchers, we would like to suggest that you not throw items from the float but instead have individuals walk beside your entry and hand them out or toss them lightly to parade watchers. This will minimize the chances of someone being hit unknowingly and it will minimize the chances of children running out into the parade traffic in their attempt to gather candy that landed in the street.

· If you have children riding on the float, the safest practice is to also have adults riding on the float. This will help in making sure that children do not sit to close to the edge or act in such a way as to endanger themselves or others while the float is in motion. 

· Making sure that no body parts are dangling over the edge of the float at anytime that the float is in motion. This includes while the float is going through the actual parade or any other time the float is in motion. Unfortunate accidents have occurred when individuals had body parts such as legs hanging over the edges of floats in motion.

· Do not attempt to get on or off a float when it is moving. Jumping onto or off of a float while in motion can lead to serious injuries or even to individuals being run over accidentally by the float.

· Check all decorations on the float before the parade in order to insure that everything is fastened securely. Should it be windy unsecured decorations could become dangerous should they obstruct the view of the individual guiding the float or possibly break loose and hit someone on the float or watching the parade.

· Check all equipment used on your float. If you all pulling the float it is advisable to check to make sure that the bumper on the truck or the trailer connections are all secure. If there are any moving parts on the float, it is advisable to check them and surrounding decorations to minimize the chances of something getting caught in the movable parts.

We hope these suggestions will help to make your parade entry as safe as possible for all involved and are thankful and excited to have you participate in our annual parade. We look forward to seeing your entry on parade day! If there is anything we can do to assist you, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Thorndale Area Chamber of Commerce and

The Chamber parade committee

